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Friday 27th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The homework project for our latest topic, ‘Deliciously Dahl’ is to design and make a snack based on your 
child’s favourite story character. The suggestions we have given for the snack include biscuits, cakes or any 
form of edible treat. We will be teaching the children all the necessary skills to become expert chefs, with 
lessons covering a range of practical measuring and reading scales.  
 
The deadline for the project is the last day before the half term break, Friday 25th May, which coincides with 
British Day and the school’s Summer Fayre, and also runs alongside the ‘Give a Kid a Quid’ enterprise 
challenge. As we appreciate this is a lot to manage, we are suggesting that your child may want to design 
and make their snack as their enterprise project.  
 
Year Two will have their own stand at the Summer Fayre, where we will be selling the products made by the 
whole class, and we are offering the opportunity for your child’s homework project to be displayed and sold 
at the Year Two stand. If any parents would like to support the year group on the stand, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher.  
 
This is not, however, obligatory, and we will of course allow children to bring their design and photos to 
demonstrate their finished homework project (rather than the actual snack) to share with the class in week 
beginning Monday 21st May.  
 
Please complete the form below to let us know if you would like to join us at the Summer Fayre.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Pullen 
Assistant Head 

Return to class teacher 
 

Year 2 Summer Fayre Stall 
 
My child ____________________________________ in __________________________________ class 
would like to sell their snack at the year 2 stand as part of the ‘Give a Kid a Quid’ project. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………Parent/Carer           Date……………………………………………… 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

